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10th June 2016  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Outcome of School Day Timing Consultation 
 
Following our extensive consultation regarding making changes to our school day, I am delighted 
to confirm that there has been overwhelming support for the removal of our traditional ten-minute 
daily registration time and also for the reduction in our lunchtime to 40 minutes. 
 
Our consultation involved school staff, pupils, parents, Parent Partnership, local schools and local 
Councillors and we have received finalised approval from the Director of Education to go ahead 
with our proposals.  We have listened to the feedback from all parties and have taken on board the 
request for consistency of lunch-break times and the concern that 5-period mornings may be too 
lengthy for children and staff on the longer days, which could ultimately impact on learning and 
teaching. 
 
When the school re-opens for our new session on Monday 15th August 2016, King’s Park 
Secondary School day will be as follows: 
 
Start time:   8.50 am 
Lunch time: 12.25 pm     
Finish time Mondays-Wednesday:   3.35 pm 
Finish time Thursdays-Fridays:  2.45 pm 
 
 
Period one class will begin promptly at 8.50 am, therefore I would appreciate if you could ensure 
that your children arrive at school in advance of this time to allow lessons to begin swiftly. 
 
Thank you for your support with this change and thank you also to all of the parents who returned 
questionnaires or who voted via our Survey Monkey.  The return rate using both of these methods 
was very high.  I hope you all have a fabulous summer break and look forward to working with you 
and your children in the coming session. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Kirsty Ayed 
Head Teacher 
 
 


